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Memorandum 
To:   Honorable Mayor and Town Council 

From:  Mary Ramirez 

Re:    June Community Outreach Report 

 
The Community Outreach Liaison serves as a bridge between the Town of Haymarket’s local government and its 
residents, businesses, and community organizations. This role focuses on fostering engagement, promoting civic 
participation, and ensuring transparent communication between the town leadership and the public. 

 

I held no in-person meetings with staff during the month of June. Instead, we focused our efforts on preparing 
and hosting the successful Haymarket Government Open House on Friday, June 13th.  

 

I would like to thank all of staff, the police department, and my colleagues for making this event a success. We 
had over 160 children attend with their families. A special thanks to the Prince William County representatives, 
departments and organizations for joining us as well. 

 

Upcoming meetings: 

      At this time, we do not have a Community Outreach planning meeting scheduled. Any planning meetings 
will be announced for all to join.  

 

Best, 

Mary Ramirez 
Councilwoman 
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